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Email: snt-tr.immsteam@nhs.net 
 

 

Dear Parent /Guardian 
  

 
Human Paillomavirus (HPV) IMMUNISATION 

 
Your year 9 child may have missed having their 2nd HPV vaccination in school due to Covid19 and 
school closures when their vaccination was due.  
 
If your child attended St Peters Parish Church Hall between June-September 2020 they will have had 
their 2nd HPV vaccination. 
For those children who are currently in year 9 who are outstanding their 2nd HPV vaccination we have 
arranged dates to go into school to administer them. 
These are different vaccinations than the ones they will be receiving in year 9 of TDIPV and MEN 
ACWY. 
The dates of the 2nd HPV vaccinations are as follows 
 
 
St Annes 17.5.21 18.5.21 
Hazel Grove High 15.6.21 16.6.21 
Reddish Vale 24.5.21 25.5.21 
St. Academy 6.7.21 7.7.21 
St James 23.6.21  
St.School 12.5.21 13.5.21 
Werneth 19.4.21 20.4.21 
Kingsway 21.6.21 22.6.21 
Castlehill 26.5.21  
Stockport Grammar 13.4.21 14.4.21 
Laurus 08.6.21 09.6.21 
Bramhall 21.4.21 22.4.21 
Cheadle Hulme High School 26.4.21 27.4.21 
Priestnall 28.4.21 29.4.21 
Cheadle Hulme ( Pri) 10.5.21 11.5.21 
Harrytown 6.5.21  
Marple Hall 4.5.21 5.5.21 
 
 
 
On the day of immunisation it is advisable for all children to have breakfast, and if possible wear a short 
sleeved shirt.   
If your child has asthma, they need to bring their inhaler to school. 
If you have any questions about the immunisation in school, please do not hesitate to contact us on the 
details above. 
 
Thank you 
Vicky Riley (Immunisation Team Lead), Immunisation Team, and School Nurses 
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